St. Frederic Catholic Church

175 S. 13th St., St. Helens, Oregon

W /|

Phone 503-397-0148 e Fax 503-366-3870

stfred@comcast.net | https://stfredericchurch.org

OFFICE HOURS
Tuesday—Friday 9:00 a.m.—3:00 p.m.

September 1, 2019
22nd Sunday of Ordinary Time

MASS SCHEDULES AND OTHER SERVICES

EMERGENCY NUMBERS

St. Vincent de Paul Hotline 888-375-6074
Sick Calls or Deaths 503-380-9085




From July 1, 2019 through June 30, 2020 the weekly amount to
maintain our church is now $4,188.38. This is only for
expenses to maintain our liturgy, ministries, personnel, and
facilities throughout the church compound. We are now
showing you our weekly income and accumulated deficit for
the church throughout the fiscal year.

Week 8 Weekly YTD
Need: $4,188.38 $33,507.04
Collection: $1,850.51 $20,791.17
$-2,337.87 $-12,715.87
Thank you for your Support
BEQUESTS

| give, devise, and bequeath the sum of $ to the Archdio-
cese of Portland in Oregon for the sole benefit of St. Frederic
Catholic Church located at 175th S. 13th, St. Helens, Oregon to be
used under the direction of the priest at the time of my death.

PRAYER REQUESTS

Patricia Lightner, Herbert Lightner, Barbra Cowlin, Pam Curnutt,
Sandy Byers, Pauline Thompson, Chris Arnis, Bernard Offley, Debbie
Medeiros, Ronald Schaumberg, Leo Carina, Bill Jauron, Marie
Anderson, Joey Bates, Patty Lowe, Lloyd Ebert, JoAnn Evans, Rodney
Mann, Craig Chabala, Martin Scheer Sr., Annabelle Scheer, Marcy
Wright, Dominique Earl, Dean Ebert, Gail Norwood Young, Kathy
Painter, Inge Miller, Manuel Painter, Margaretha Marandu, Bethany
Lang, Raymond Rodabaugh, Alice Whitley, Allen Bork, Nanette Koss,
Quartney Alden, Gary Komp, Patsy Ness, Ken Brock, Barbara Brown,
Alta Lynch, Dennis Pruchniewski, Kathy Reilly, Ralph DeSantis, Robert
Tracey, Doug Cade, Claira Grisham, and Donna Marie DeSantis.

AYDAYS FORLIFE
40 Days for Life

St Helens is one of 493 cities from coast to coast
conducting simultaneous 40 Days for Life
campaigns. 40 Days for Life is 40 days of prayer and
fasting for the end of abortion, and will run from
September 25 through November 3 at the corner of
Highway 30 and Gable Road. The kickoff Mass is on
Saturday, September 7, 2019 at 12:00 p.m. at St.
Frederic Catholic Church. Refreshments to follow in
St Joseph's Conference Room. Door prizes, and free
information also available. 40 Days for Life books
and t-shirts will be for sale to support the campaign.
For more information visit:
https://40daysforlife.com/st-helens/

ARCHDIOCESE MANDATORY TRAINING

Each year the Archdiocese of Portland has training
requirements for keeping our children and youth
safe and to educate adults on “red flags” that can
put themselves and others at risk. This year’s
training is C.A.S.E.: Creating A Safe Environment, an
in-person training (rather than online) which will
take about 2 hours.

Who needs this training?

o All Clergy, All Employees

e Current Volunteers who work with minors—
Even just once

e New Volunteers who wish to work with minors

—Even just once

Training Dates in our area:
Sunday, September 8 at 11:00 a.m.
St. Wenceslaus Church—Parish Office (upstairs)

Sunday, September 8 at 7:00 p.m.
St. Frederic—St. Joseph Conference Room

Tuesday, September 10 at 9:30 a.m.
St. Wenceslaus Church—Parish Office (upstairs)

Wednesday, September 18 at 6:30 p.m. St.
Wenceslaus Church—Parish Office (upstairs)

Saturday, September 28 at 9:30 a.m.
St. Birgitta Church

Please register for the training in advance:

e  For St. Wenceslaus or St. Birgitta taring dates, contact
Janell Greisen at office@stwenceslaus-scappoose.com or
503-543-2110 Ext. 201.

e For St. Frederic training contact Diane Larson at 503-312-
6130.

Women’s Society

The next Women’s Society meeting will be at the
Kozy Korner on Tuesday, September 3. Lunch starts
at 11:00 a.m. and the meeting starts at 11:30 a.m.
All women of the parish are welcome.




Report

St. Frederic Catholic Church, November 2017—November 2020 Capital Campaign

Week 93

No. Pledges Average Pledge
82 $3,211.45

Total Pledged
$282,608.00

Total Received Goal
$183,906.28

% Goal
94.2%

Over/Under

$300,000.00 $17,392.00

Luke 14:12,13

Dear Friends,

Jesus is challenging people's culture who thought that guests should be those of honor, wealth, close
friends, same faith, etc. For Jesus, the poor, crippled, lame and blind, though they were of lower
social status than the host, need to be treated equally. It is not human judgement that determines
honor. God is the one who determines true honor and God invites everyone to come share the

resurrection of the righteous. Let us treat every person with honor and respect. Remember, they are

all children of God, created in his image.

Fr. Nicolaus Marandu
(Pastor)

First Communion

Registration Forms are available in the office or the
Vestibule for those who will be receiving Frist
Communion in 2020. In order to be eligible,
children need to be at least in second grade and the
children are required to attend every week. Classes
start on September 15.

Youth Group Sign-ups

Sign-ups are available in the Vestibule for Junior
High and High School Youth Group.

Junior High and High School Youth Group

We are working on our Junior High and High School
Youth Group schedule that will start in September.
We would like to separate the Junior High and High
School Groups. Would you like to help out with
either of these groups? Please call the office at 503-
397-0148 or sign up in the Vestibule if you are
interested. Class starts on September 15.

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults

Do you know someone who is interested in learning

more about the Catholic Church? Do you have some
perplexing and difficult questions about the Church?
Plan on attending RCIA. Register in the Vestibule or

call the office at 503-397-0148. Classes will begin

on Tuesday, September 17 at 7:00 p.m. in the Office.

Formed Pick of the Week

In this week’s FORMED Pick, get the full story behind
one of the twentieth century’s most beloved saints:
Teresa of Calcutta.

Go to formed.org and watch Mother Teresa.
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ADVERTISER OF THE WEEK!

Sunshine Pizza

We would like to thank Sunshine Pizza
for placing an ad in our bulletin!




Christmas Bazaar

It is time to start gathering items for the Christmas
Bazaar. If you do any spring cleaning remember
that we could use items that have been gently used.
Please bring items to the office.

We need Sure Jell, 1/2 pint jars, sugar, juices, and
berries to make jams and jellies this fall. Please
keep this in mind this summer when picking berries.

Thank you,
Women’s Society

Attention Men

One of the biggest issues that destroys our own
happiness, and rips apart marriages and families is
pornography. It’'s estimated that 60-70% of men are
engaging porn with some frequency. If this is an
issue you or a loved one deals with, we have a
powerful solution for you. It’s called STRIVE and it’s
an ANONYMOUS 21-day challenge that men all
around the world are taking to break free from
pornography.

The normal cost is $S49, but STRIVE is being provided
for FREE for a limited time for all the men at our
parish. All you need to do is sign-up at strive21.com
and you can begin right away.

Attention Parish Leaders
Parish Leader Day
Saturday, September 21
Central Catholic High School
Portland, OR
8:30 a.m.—2:00 p.m.
Lunch is included
This is for all Parish Leaders. Please contact Phyllis
Dahlin if you are interested in attending so that she
can register you.

St. Vincent de Paul
St. Vincent de Paul at this time
we do not need hamburger
helper, canned tuna or peanut
butter.

We DO still need canned fruit, canned chili,
spaghetti sauce and soup. Toilet paper is also

helpful. Thank you!

Fall Festival

7th Annual Fall Festival

The Fall Festival will be here before you know it.

Volunteer Sign-up: We have a volunteer signup
sheet in the Vestibule. Serve God and your parish by
volunteering your time for this important fundraiser.
Your help is greatly needed and deeply appreciated.
Areas that need help are: games, food, silent auction
and pumpkin patch.

Silent Auction: We are in need of donated items for
the Silent Auction. The items need to be new. The
Silent Auction is a guest favorite. It draws many
guests to our parish and contributes greatly to the
success of this fundraiser. If you have questions or
need advice on an item you want to donate, call the
office at 503-397-0148 or Judy Valipiani at 503-397-
5143.

Seed Money: The pig for “seed money” is in the
Vestibule.




